## Kiwanis Club of San Diego

We Build



## The Tidings

The Online Weekly Bulletin of the Kiwanis Club of San Diego

June 21, 2005

Home Page

Our Program
The Century Club and the U S Open and the Invitational
Tom Wilson

Chairman of the Day Bob Shumake

The Tidings

Invocator Paul Steffens

Club Calendar

TOM WILSON

Club Information

Tom Wilson has served the Century Club of San Diego as Executive Director since January 1, 1995. He has served on the Board of Directors since 1993 to the present.

San Diego Kiwanis Club History Prior to his current position Tom was Director of Golf at the Rancho Bernardo Inn for 11 years. Before that he was head Golf Pro at the Pinnacle Peak Country Club in Scottsdale, Arizona.

Club Committees

Tom sits on many golf related Boards including the San Diego PGA and the Southern California PGA Advisory Board.

San Diego Kiwanis Club Foundation Happy Birthday Friends ...

We Get Letters...

Vic Hall ..... Audio Consultant Jeff Fink ..... Smith Barney

THE GOLDSON

The Sad Sack Drawing was held and the name
Art Stillwell was called
Art was not present and missed the \$300 prize

Club Photo Album

Art was not present and missed the \$300 prize.

So next meeting (6/21/05) the prize increases to \$350

Get to the meetings, you must be present to win!!!

Laurels for Leaders





Community Links

This week's Tidings Sponsor ---->

NOTES FROM THE 6/14 MEETING & OTHER STUFF...

WATERIDGE

INSURANCE SERVICES

JAMES RIGOPOULOS

Account Executive jrigopoulos@wateridge.com

10717 Sorrento Valley Road San Diego, CA 92121 license #0827781 858.452.2200 800.223.6756 Fax 858.452.6004 www.wateridge.com



In the absence of the current officers, past president Stephen All presided over the meeting. Doug Frost had business commitments, First vice prez Tom Bauer was working at the bone marrow drive and second VP Drue Jordan was scheduled to introduce our speaker, Mike Aguirre. Steve was in rare form issuing fine for various infractions, real or imagined.

Rob Shaughnessy introduced Jeffery Mihalik and presented Jeffery with a \$600 check from the Environment and Conservation Committee budget. Jeffery is working on his Eagle Scout rating an the funds are to provide materials for Jeffery's project of providing benches in Mission Trails Park.





Our attendance was reduced at the meeting because many of our members were at the USS Midway museum working on our bone marrow registration drive. The photo page on this web site will soon be updated with pictures from the bone marrow drive.

Mark Neville is shown here holding Sawyer Leestma, the child that Mark donated bone marrow to when Sawyer was less than one year old.



We had no floral arrangement from Flowers by Coley this week but that didn't deter Bill Gibbs from bidding \$50 anyway.